
Comments from John Dodd 

“My wife Betty Ann and I are over 80 years old and are so hopeful about solving this health crisis. 
We are so encouraged we have young leadership such as Carrollton Mayor Kevin Falconer and 
other CFB Rotary Members including Carrollton Councilwoman Pat Cochran, Councilman Young 
Sung, and staff member Laurie Wilson plus former Carrollton mayor Becky Miller. We are 
surrounded by those who have the intelligence, empathy, missionary hearts, and experience to set 
and implement policies for our health, safety, and economic protection. Our small token of $1,000 
to the City of Carrollton is our way of saying thank you to the staff and elected officials who have 
been working together in this health crisis. Your example gives us senior citizens a peace of mind 
and hope.”  

Thank you- John and Betty Ann Dodd 

 

 


